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To: <ccunews@coastal.edu > 
Conversation: CCU NEWS - The Week of January 21, 2008 

CCU NEWS - The Week of January 21, 2008 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

Hawk named to new internal auditing position at CCU 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=l853 
Alison L Hawk has been hired for the position of Director of Internal Auditing at Coastal 
Carolina University, effective today. The purpose of the new position is to establish a 
comprehensive audit, compliance and management services function for the university. 
Reporting directly to Coastal's board of trustees, Hawk will be responsible for issuing 
reports recommending methods to enhance efficiency and to ensure legal compliance and 
internal controls in the university's financial system. 

Students offered flu vaccinations on Jan. 30 and 31 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=l852 
Flu vaccinations are being offered to Coastal Carolina University students on Wednesday, 
Jan. 30 and Thursday, Jan. 31 at Waccamaw Hall from 9 a.m. to noon. The shots cost $15, 
payable by cash or billing to the student's account. 

Magician Jason Michaels to perform at Coastal Carolina 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=l85l 
Magician Jason Michaels will perform Wednesday, Jan. 30 at 8 p.m. in the Wall Auditorium 
at Coastal Carolina University. The show is free and open to the public. It is not 
recommended for small children. 

Coastal's Tea & Ethics tackles the ethics of charity 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=l849 
Coastal Carolina University professor Michael Ruse will lead a discussion titled, "Is it 
Unethical to Give to Charity?" on Tuesday, Jan. 29 at 4:30 p.m. in the Edwards Recital 
Hall. The event is free and open to the public. 

CCU presents 'I'm Glad You Asked' community dialogue 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=l850 
Join members of Coastal Carolina University's faculty for the community dialogue series 
"I'm Glad You Asked," an exploration of stimulating topics ranging from the ethics of 
aging to understanding the minds of animals. The sessions will take place at 7 p.m. on 
Wednesdays in February and March; they are free and open to the public. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

Dave's Blog (http://www.coastal.edu/president/blog/) has been established to promote 
dialogue between Coastal Carolina university President David A. Decenzo and the 
university community. He will post ideas and comments that are specific to the campus and 
some that relate to other issues that impact our students and higher education. All are 
invited to join the discussion; the only requirement is that you include your name and e­
mail address. With the new blog, Coastal joins a long list of universities whose 
presidents have blogs, including Arizona State, Michigan State, Towson University and 
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University of Washington. 

More blog news: 
The Office of International Programs and Services is now hosting "Blogging the World: 
Coastal Students around the Globe." OIPS started this initiative this past fall by 
selecting a few students from the semester-abroad participants to report about their 
experience. For more about the student blogs, please go to www.coastal.edu/international 
<http://www.coastal.edu/international> and click the title link. Students who are 
interested in or thinking about studying abroad for a semester are invited to become 
bloggers as well. Contact Hiroyoshi Hiratsuka at hhiratsu@coastal.edu. 

A Spring Career & Internship Fair will be held on Friday, Feb. 15 from 1 to 4 p.m. in the 
Small Gym in the Williams Brice Recreation Center. Career-minded sophomores, juniors and 
seniors from all majors are invited to meet recruiters from more than 50 organizations. 
Students must bring resumes and dress professionally. For the full list of participating 
employers, go to the Career Services Web site at www.coastal.edu/career http:// 
www.coastal.edu/career. Pre-event Job Search Workshops for students will also be held at 
the Career Center before the Feb. 15 fair. 

These on-campus positions have just been posted. Go online to learn more about them. 
Administrative Specialist II - Admissions Welcome Center 
Assistant Director of Admissions and Orientation - Admissions 
Assistant Director of Admissions Technology - Admissions 
Systems Support Technician - Information Technology Services 
For more information, visit www.coastal.edu/hreo. 

CCU employees are required to have a form W-4 on file or the highest rate will be 
withheld, which is single with zero allowances. Please take the time to complete a new 
W-4 form even if you already have one on file and return it to the Payroll Office, SNGL 
113. You can find the 2008 W-4 form at www.coastal.edu/forms but you must print the form 
and send it to Payroll. If you are not sure how many allowances you can claim, go to the 
IRS website, www.irs.gov/individuals, and use the Withholding Calculator to assist in 
determining the appropriate number of allowances for you. Contact Jill Conway, payroll 
manager, at extension 2042 if you have questions. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Tuesday, Jan. 22 
Award-winning poet A. Van Jordan, "Words to Say It Visiting Writers Series," 4 p.m., Wall 
Auditorium, reception to follow, free and open to the public. Jordan is the author of 
"Quantum Lyrics," "Rise" and "M-A-C-N-O-L-I-A." 

Wednesday, Jan. 23 
Comedian Jessi Campbell performs, 7 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, free but tickets are 
required, not recommended for children. 

Thursday, Jan. 24 
"The United Nations: Is It Useful and Relevant in the 21st Century?" lecture by Counselor 
RenA© Dinesen of the Danish Mission to the United Nations, 10 to 11:15 a.m., Edwards 256, 
free 

"Bears" exhibition of color photographs by Kent Rogowski, opens today and runs through 
Feb. 29, opening reception from 5 to 7 p.m., Rebecca Randall Bryan Gallery, free and open 
to the public. 

Foreign Film Series, "MoolaadA©," 2 p.m. Waccamaw Higher Education Center, Litchfield, 8 
p.m. Wall Auditorium, free and open to the public 

Saturday, Jan. 26 
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. . .. 
Women's Track & Field at Tom Jones Memorial Classic 

Women's Basketball at UNC Asheville, 1 p.m., away game, televised on SportSouth 

Sunday, Jan. 27 
Men's Basketball vs. UNC Asheville, 7 p.m., Kimbel Arena 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Women's Basketball Falls to Liberty 71-44 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3955 
Coastal shot just 30.8 percent from the field in a 71-44 loss to Liberty Jan. 21. 
<i>Click on PDF for postgame notes and quotes</i> 

Men's Basketball Loses at Liberty, 78-59 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3954 
The Chanticleers cut the margin to three early in the second half but couldn't overcome 
the hot-shooting Flames at the Vines Center, falling 78-59, Jan. 21. More information to 
follow. 

Women's Track and Field Finishes 12th at Clemson Invitational 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=395l 
The Lady Chanticleers totaled 14 points in the two-day Clemson Invitational. CCU had top 
10 finishes in seven events, including two in the 200-meter dash and the mile. 

Women's Tennis Picked Second in Preseason Poll 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3947 
The CCU women's tennis team was selected to finish second in the annual Big South 
Conference preseason poll. The Lady Chanticleers received 78 points and four first-place 
votes in the poll. 

Men's Tennis Picked Fourth in Big South Preseason Poll 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=3946 
The Chanticleers garnered 57 points in the Big South Conference Men"s Tennis Preseason 
Poll, which is voted on by the conference's coaches and sports information directors. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 
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